
 
 
The City of Hamilton invites your feedback on twenty draft recommendations 
within the Hate Prevention and Mitigation Initiative, based on the research and 
engagement done to date.  
 

Visit engage.hamilton.ca/hateprevention to complete the survey and provide 
your feedback 
 

Our hope is to refine these recommendations based on further input before they 
are presented to City Council in February. Your feedback will help us to gauge the 
level of support for these recommendations and to gather input on how to make 
them even stronger. 
 

The City’s Vision is to be the best place to raise a child and age successfully. 
Hamilton remains a safe and supportive city for people regardless of their age, 
background, colour, religion, ability and gender identity. However, the equity, 
diversity and inclusion mosaic built for many generations in Hamilton also 
continues to be challenged by hate incidents, racism, discrimination, homophobia, 
and anti-Semitism. To address these challenges, it takes the entire community 
working together to reinforce our values, create effective policies and build our 
community resilience. 
 

For more information on our public consultation to date, visit 
hamilton.ca/hateprevention 
 

Contact: 
Rebecca Sutherns, Consultant, Sage Solutions 
rebecca@sage-solutions.org 
 

Pauline Kajiura, Project Manager, Community Inclusion & Equity, City of Hamilton 
pauline.kajiura@hamilton.ca  
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